
Raising Awareness

“I didn’t know children could get 
cancer in their eyes  - if  I had, I 
could have got help sooner.”

In the UK today, most parents, teachers, doctors and health visitors don’t know 
about retinoblastoma either. The Childhood Eye Cancer Trust is working hard to 
change that – and you can help.  Here are some ideas:

Collecting tins showing the signs 

in local shops, post offices, pubs, 

garages etc.

Talk to local community and 

faith groups such as Rotary  

Clubs, the WI, parent and 

toddler meetings.  We have a 

ready made presentation if you 

need it and can give you hints 

and tips if you are unfamiliar 

with public speaking.	

Facebook and Twitter can be a 

great way to spread the news 

quickly.

Leaflet displays in local 

health centres, sports 

venues, nurseries, 

libraries. Ask us for 

leaflets, or artwork can 

be downloaded from our 

website if you can get 

your own printed. 
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“I thought it was just a trick of  the light – now I know better.”

Whatever you can do, whoever you can tell, it will make a difference!  When you 
are ready, please go to our website www.chect.org.uk , or call the office on 
020 7377 5578

Out and About

Stalls at local fetes
Publicity at 
fundraising events

e
Email – put a message or a 

picture at the end of every email 

you send.

Make a donation to support our 

awareness campaigns. 

Tell your family and friends 

to download our simple fact 

sheet which will tell you what 

to look out for.

Donate online

Telling your story to the 

local newspaper and radio.  

We can help you through 

the process.


